CORRESPONDENCE
8/5/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 04236-2020

Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 2:35 PM

To: ‘Corey Ershow'

Subject: RE: Interested Person Status Docket No. 20200170

Good Afternoon,
Per your request we have added you to Dkt 20200170-El as interested persons.

Sincerely,

Brian Schulty

Commission Deputy Clerk Il
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
850.413.6770

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, your e-
mail message may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Corey Ershow <cershow@rivian.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 05, 2020 2:28 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Cc: Coley Girouard <cgirouard@rivian.com>

Subject: Interested Person Status Docket No. 20200170

Good morning,

We respectfully request that you add myself and Coley Girouard (cgirouard@rivian.com) as Interested Persons to Docket
No. 20200170.

COREY ERSHOW
Manager of Public Policy & Sr. Counsel

P: (973)220-0068 E: cershow@rivian.com

CONFIDENTIALITY
NOTE: This electronic message (including any attachments) may contain information that is privileged,
confidential, and proprietary. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure,
copying, distribution, or use of the information contained herein (including any reliance thereon) is strictly

1



prohibited. If you received this electronic message in error, please immediately reply to the sender that you have
received this communication and destroy the material in its entirety, whether in electronic or hard copy format.
Although Rivian has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, Rivian accepts
no responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.





